
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
 
To:         Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:   Department of Health 
Date:       Wednesday, 22 August 2024 
 
Deputy Minister Phaahla welcomes NHLS efforts to restore operations after cyber-
attack 
 
Pretoria: The Deputy Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla would like to announce that the 
National Health Laboratory Service (NHLS) operations have been fully restored following 
a cyber-attack in June this year which significantly disrupted the normal delivery of 
essential health services in the public health sector. 
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For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Doctor Tshwale 
Media Liaison Officer for Deputy Health Minister 
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